

Brothers & Sisters,

The Fraternal Order of Eagles Grand Aerie continues to monitor the COVID-19 (coronavirus) situation across the United States and Canada and we hope that all of our members are taking the necessary precautions to remain safe as the issue continues to evolve.

Many of you have asked us questions regarding opening your Aerie homes to members, meetings, etc., upcoming State/Provincial Conventions and our International Convention this summer in Spokane.

Regarding local business, we're asking all of our Aeries to keep a watchful eye on the recommendations of your local government officials and to fully comply with any orders they may issue within your States/Provinces and local communities.

At this time, all State/Provincial Conventions are still scheduled to take place, however these events should remain in compliance with any standing orders issued by your State/Provincial governments, most especially any orders regarding mass gatherings. In the event of any cancellations, we will make sure everyone is made aware as soon as possible.

As for the International Convention in Spokane this July, we still expect to see you all in Washington for another great week of fun, friendship and fraternalism. We will continue to monitor the situation in the coming months and provide any necessary updates as the event approaches. Ultimately, the decision regarding the Convention lies in the hands of the state of Washington and the host venues for this year's Convention.

We will continue to monitor the situation daily and provide any relevant updates regarding any major Eagles events as they become available on foe.com and on the Grand Aerie's official Facebook page.

Once again, we ask you all to exercise proper discretion and take the necessary precautions to keep yourselves, your families and your fellow Brothers & Sisters safe.

Fraternally,

The Fraternal Order of Eagles Grand Board of Trustees

Carl Burnett

Chairman, Grand Board of Trustees

A Carl Burnets